
Who can be on your child’s 
school-based team?

Parents/
guardians

Principal or 
vice-principal

School 
counsellor School Wellness 

Specialist

First Nation 
advocate

Education 
support worker

Community Education 
Liaison Coordinator

Classroom 
teacher

Learning 
assistance teacher

Case 
manager

Student Support 
Services consultant

Support 
worker

Navigating a child’s unique learning journey can be stressful and 
challenging. School-based teams bring everyone together to combine 
strengths to support your child’s success.

Classroom teacher
Name:

Email:

Learning assistance teacher or case manager
Name:

Email:

To discuss supports or schedule a team meeting contact your child’s 
classroom teacher or learning assistance teacher at any time.

Your child’s success 
is our shared goal.

A guide to 
school-based 
supports for 
your child’s 
education
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Detecting 
concerns

Create 
a plan

Implement 
and monitor Call in Student 

Support Services

Work with Student 
Support Services

Implement 
and monitor 

Formal 
Assessment

Your child’s learning journey: 
school-based supports in action

You or a teacher notices that your child needs extra support to learn. The 
teacher starts collecting and reviewing information from your child’s work 
samples and past reports. They may also chat with you, past teachers 
and counsellors. You will be asked to sign a school-based team referral 
form at this time.

The school-based team meets to look at your child’s work and talk about 
their progress and supports that could help. You are an important member 
of this team. The team creates a personalized learning plan that is shared 
with your child’s teachers and your child in an age-appropriate way.

If concerns remain after trying the strategies in the 
personalized learning plan, the school-based team 
will begin the process for a consult with Student 
Support Services staff to get more details and 
insights. You will sign a consent for referral form at 
this time.

The Student Support Services team will 
attend meetings and provide specialized 
guidance and further interventions to 
support your child’s learning needs.

If various strategies have been tried and more information is still 
needed, the school-based team will discuss whether a formal 
assessment is needed. A formal assessment should not be 
undertaken if not necessary. Formal assessments can be lengthy 
and stressful for families and children. Once results are received, 
there will be a conversation to talk about next steps.

Your child’s teachers use the strategies discussed 
during the team meeting and keep an eye on any 
changes in your child's learning. The school-based 
team will share updates with you and your child as 
needed, or requested, and might have more team 
meetings to review and adjust strategies.

The new strategies are then 
implemented and monitored. The 
school-based team will track progress 
and share updates with parents or 
guardians and your child as needed or 
requested. More team meetings may 
occur to review and adjust strategies to 
keep them relevant.


